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Hello everyone,  

 

 

 

 

This month we enjoyed a lot of sun and fun outside, we organised a swimming pool for all 

the children to enjoy, getting in and splashing about in the water. We also had healthy eating 

this month, we learnt all about different types of vegetables, painting with them, planting 

them in sand, and making our own vegetable garden with our hands and feet! 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Blossoms 



 

 

 

  

 

 

For our Heather class this month we were learning all about holidays and summer activities 

and we made our own lolipops with cool designs. We learned about healthy eating and how 

to bring healthy snacks for trips we might take e.g to the beach/camping. We celebrated our 

ECCE students with our Preschool graduation were we put on a lovely show for parents by 

singing and dancing to songs we have learned since last September. We also celebrated Sports 

day where we had limbo, ring toss, obstacle course and a big race to finish. We also celebrated 

our last day of ECCE with our children by making rice crispy buns and decorated them with 

marshmallows to enjoy at home. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you!  

Heathers 


